Mini—Newsletter

7th November 2018

Welcome - We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new pupils Ava, Lilly and Fergus
and their families, who have joined us this half term. Welcome to our School Family .

7 Children in Need - Friday 16th November 2018.

The children can come in non-uniform/ face paint/PJ's for a donation.
The theme is spotacuar !
In addition to this please could we request donations of buns for the
children to buy? We would suggest children bring in 30p for a bun.
We will sell buns in the afternoon, so tuck will still be available.

Supporting Charities - As previously mentioned in the newsletter, we are aware that we are having a spurt
of fundraising and charity fund raising over the next few weeks. We do appreciate all your support and
contributions towards this. Here is a reminder and brief outline of the events coming up.

Friday 16th November- Children in need day (please see above)

Friday 23rd November- Air Ambulance charity event- children can come in fancy dress or non-uniform for a
small donation to this fabulous and important charity.

Friday 30th November- bring a bottle in exchange for non uniform ready for the tombola at the advent fair on
Wed 5th December.

Friday 7th December- Wear your Christmas jumper day- bring a luxury Christmas hamper item- these hampers
will be raffled at the 2 Christmas productions on Friday 14th December (one at 9.15am and the other at 2pm)

Christmas Music Concert

In addition to our Christmas play (Friday 14th December) we will be having a
Christmas Concert at school on the last day of term, Friday 21st December at
9.20am until 10am. Coffee and mince pies will be available in the school hall
from 9am. We would welcome as many of

_ you as possible to this. Please spread the
'.;,word among family and neighbours. There is
% nothing like a good old school Christmas

| concert and sing along to get you in the
festive mood.

It is with delight that | am able to inform you that our lovely Mrs Milson and
her husband Callum are expecting their first baby in the Spring. We would
like to offer Jess and Callum all of our congrats and best wishes on this ex-
citing news. In due course, further information will follow to parents of pupils
in Oak Trees about maternity cover arrangements.




